
BASS CLUB MINUTES: 7 April, 2020 

Meeting Attendees: 

               Joe Griffin, Miller Marks, Andy Pacheco, Eddie Senterfitt, Dalton Wood, Mike 
Hussmann, Matt Hussmann, and Joe Kling 

Treasury Report: 

              Current checking account balance is $3,666.  All three big fish pots are at the 
maximum of $500. 

Awards from last February’s tournament at San Vicente: 

              Congratulations to Mike Hussmann for taking first place with a willing weight of 
12.6 lbs. and the big fish of the day at 4.4 lbs. 

              Second place was Joe Griffin with 12 lbs. and third place was Eddie Senterfit 
with 10 lbs. 

There was no old or new business to discuss. 

Our next tournament will be at Lake Havasu on March 19th and 20th. 

We will have Hamburger night on Wed evening at 6:00 PM at 115 Seneca Ln. for all the 
participants in the tournament. 

Launch for both days will be at Site 6 with check in at 5:45 AM.  If you choose to drive 
and launch at Cattail Cove on either day, you must first check in at Site 6 and not leave 
the parking lot until everyone is launched. 

Weigh-in will be at 4:00 PM each day in the parking lot at Site 6.  There will be a 5 fish 
limit with any combination of either small or large mouth bass, 13 inches, mouth closed, 
swing tail.  For this tournament, winnings and points will be per boat.  Two people per 
boat will share winnings and receive the same tournament points. 

See you there, 

Joe 

  

              

 


